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1 message

Laura Gorman <lagormanz@aol.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 3:34 PM
To: tim.cazier@state.co.us

I live in Cañon City and use the Grape Creek area for recreation and therefore am opposed to the Zephyr mine
exploration activities.  I am opposed to having this activity in the area, and specifically in Grape Creek.  I feel we must
preserve our wild lands and do not agree with the Fremont County decision to allow this.
Laura Gorman 
103 Macon Avenue 
Cañon City Co 81212


